

WICKERSLEY SCHOOL AND SPORTS COLLEGE

Bawtry Road, Wickersley, Rotherham, S66 1JL

© 01709 542147 ☑ contactus@wickersley.net ④ wickersley.net

HEADTEACHER: Mr T Hardcastle

DWG/LHE

9th October 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Y11 Study Skills and Revision Sessions Thursday 23rd October 3.45 pm - 6.00 pm

Firstly, I would like to say a massive well done to our Year 11 students on the positive start they have made this term. Year 11 teachers and tutors have commented that their attitude towards learning has been excellent in lessons. As we look towards the future, we will be offering a lot of support in place to help our young people achieve the best results possible for their qualifications later in the academic year.

To help us with this, we will be running a series of events to support Y11 in their studies.

On Thursday, 23rd October 2025, we are pleased to be hosting the Y11 Study Skills Evening.

These sessions are part of our study skills suite and will outline exam requirements and an overview of the essential content knowledge, and offer bespoke revision techniques for each of the EBacc subjects (English, Mathematics, Science, History, Geography, French and Spanish).

The evening will provide a great platform as we prepare students for their mock exams in Y11, commencing in early December. Students demonstrated excellent effort and resilience in their previous mock exams and we only intend on building on this success. Students learn how to access exams as part of their normal curriculum but we recognise that parents are also highly influential on their child's success and so wish to support you with as many strategies as possible to support your child from home.

You will continue to receive subject-specific progress reports twice a year, which will highlight your child's target level, attainment and progress, as well as effort grades for each subject. Should you wish to contact your child's subject teacher, their contact details can be found on the subject pages of our website.

Thank you for your support to a superb start to the academic year.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Wong

Assistant Headteacher